
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS 
JANUARY 18, 2021 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, Monday, January 18, 2021 in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Michael C. Hadley, Fred Snakenberg, Daryl Wood 
and Christy Bates, County Auditor. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda.  All ayes and motion carried.  Rusty 
Weeks, News-Review, was present. 
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded to approve the minutes of January 11, 2021 as submitted.  All 
ayes and motion carried. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded the resolution authorizing the county to engage legal services to 
join other counties in ongoing litigation against prescription opioid distributors and manufacturers as 
submitted.  All ayes and motion carried. 
 
Met with Engineer McGuire regarding the Keokuk County Highway Department as follows: notice of 
diesel reduction emissions grant award was received noting acquisition of new equipment to be 
completed by August 31, 2021; continues to work with Chris Kukla, Area 15, on the USDA Rural 
Improvement grant regarding Keokuk Hills Beef stretch of road from Hwy 149 east to 300th Street 
and crews were out removing snow.   
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the claim listing dated January 18, 2021 as submitted.  
All ayes and motion carried. 
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded approval of quarterly report of fees collected by the County 
Auditor and Sheriff and monthly report of fees collected by the County Recorder and Clerk of Court 
as submitted.  All ayes and motion carried. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded approval of resolution appointing Dixie Shipley, John Schroeder 
and Allan Glandon to the County Magistrate Appointing Commission for a six-year term as 
submitted.  All ayes and motion carried. 
 
Various board and committee reports were held.  Wood attended a RUSS meeting.  Snakenberg 
participated in a SEIL-Regional Mental Health meeting by zoom.  Hadley attended 911 and 
Emergency Management meetings last week. 
 
Discussion of old/new business and public comment was held.  Bates discussed the upcoming 
vacancy in the Auditor’s Office, advertisement and training overlap thereof.   
 
On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 9:30 a.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcountyia.com. 
 

http://www.keokukcountyia.com/

